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SANEX

SUN-X*
INSECT POWDER

KILLS COCKROACHES, ANTS, SILVERFISH,
CRICKETS, AND OTHER HOUSEHOLD INSECTS.

RESTRICTED

DANGER: POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

REG.NO.9981 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
SODIUM FLUORIDE     38.80%
PYRETHRINS           0.35%

NET CONTENTS

MANUFACTURED BY
SANEX INC.

2695 SLOUGH STREET,
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO

L4T 1G2

A ready to use insect powder for the control of insects such as cockroaches,
ants, silverfish and crickets.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

NATURE OF RESTRICTION: For sale only to pest control operators, farmers, and
persons authorized in government approved pest control programs, where the
vendor maintains a record of sales, including the name, address and signature
of the purchaser together with the quantity of the product purchased.

RESTRICTED USES:

DIRECTIONS:  Sprinkle or blow powder in a thin layer along baseboards of
every room infested, into cracks and mouldings, in corners, behind cupboards
and sinks, in drawers etc.  Apply liberally with a good duster wherever the



insects are present.  Apply with powder gun or blower to cracks and crevices
where insects hide.  Leave undisturbed for two weeks.

PRECAUTIONS: Avoid swallowing, inhalation and skin contact.  Cover or remove
food, dishes and cooking utensils before applying.  Cover exposed food or
produce and equipment.  Avoid pantry shelves and other places where food is
stored.  Do not apply to damp or wet surfaces.  Avoid contamination of food,
feed and water supplies.  Any treated surfaces that may contact food should
be washed and rinsed thoroughly.  Wash after using.  Keep out of reach of
children.  Keep in original container and destroy when empty.  Call a doctor
in case of accident.

TOXICOLOGY: Digitalis hypo and 10 grains of calcium gluconate I.V. is
recommended.

FIRST AID: If accidentally swallowed, induce vomiting.  Follow this up with a
drink of lime water, milk of magnesia or a 1% solution of calcium chloride. 
Apply artificial respiration if breathing has stopped.  Keep victim warm. 
Call a physician.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set
out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and accepts the
product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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